
FROM THE DESK OF WILLIAM P. SMITH 
PRINCIPAL OF WESTSIDE HIGH SCHOOL 

 

May 14, 2020 

 

Re: End of the Year Communication 

 

Dear PATRIOT NATION! 

 

I hope this letter finds each of you doing well and that you are all healthy!  I wanted to take the 

time to communicate our end of the year processes with dates and times.  We have several dates 

for students to turn in and pick up items that are vital to our close out. 
 

Student Academic Work Drop Off 
 

This time is designated only for students to drop off any academic school work that needs to be 

graded.  A majority of students did their work online, so you would not need to drop any 

academic work off.  For a very few, you may need to turn written work in.  Please check with 

your teachers if you think there is anything you need to turn in.  Students can drop work during 

the following dates and times: May 18th, May 19th, May 20th, and May 21st between the hours of 

10:00 am until 2:00 pm in the containers are the front of the school.   

The last day for students drop off academic work is Friday, May 22nd from 8:00 am-12:00 pm. 

 

Materials Drop Off and Pick Up: Class or Library Books, Athletic Uniforms, & Laptops 
 

All students need to turn in class books, library books, laptops, and other school owned 

materials.  This may also include athletic jerseys and NJROTC uniforms.  Students may also be 

receiving a refund and yearbooks that were purchased will be handed out.   
 

The following dates and times will be designated to drop off and pick up these items: 
 

Tuesday, May 26th- Senior and Junior Drop off and Pick Up Day- 10:00 am-12:00 pm & 3:00 pm – 5:00 pm 
 

Wed., May 27th- Sophomore and Freshmen Drop off and Pick Up Day- 10:00 am-12:00 pm & 3:00 pm-5:00 pm 
 

Graduation 
 

The Richmond County School System released information last week about needing to adjust the 

graduation time for safety and health reasons.  Graduation is scheduled for  

Wednesday, July 22nd at 1:00 pm at James Brown Arena. 
 

Report Cards 
 

Report Cards will be mailed out to students by the end of May. 

 

The school building is closed to the public but you are able to email the staff or call the school 

from 8:00am-12:00 pm each day.  Thank you for your patience these last few months.  

PATRIOT NATION is a strong community and we appreciate you working with us as we 

continue to serve you. 
 

Respectively, 

 

William P. Smith, Principal 

Westside High School 
 

H O M E   O F   P A T R I O T   N A T I O N  


